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Dear colleagues, 

It is of great honor and a pleasure for us to inform you about the upcoming 4th Conference of the 

German Society of Positive-Psychology Research (DGPPF) „Promoting Positivity – Re-thinking our 

future“ from April 15 to 18, 2020, at the University of Vienna, Austria 

(https://positivepsychologie2020.univie.ac.at/en/home/). 

Therefore, we kindly ask you for contributions to this conference. We have prepared a broad range 

of potential offers. In addition to the classical components of scientific congresses, such as symposia, 

oral presentations, and posters, we also would like to provide practice workshops for practitioners 

and special offers for young scientists, a group we would like to foster more intensively in this 

congress. For both groups (practitioners, young scientists), we also would like to ask you for your 

contributions. As a fourth component, we would like to schedule structured discussions (podium 

discussions including the audience) to actual topics and developments in Positive Psychology. 

Submissions are possible from today until January 31, 2020, via 

https://positivepsychologie2020.univie.ac.at/en/submission/. Following this link, you can also find 

further information concerning submission types and the conference in general. 

As in Bochum last year, we also offer the opportunity to yield contributions in German or English 

language. Therefore, titles and abstracts can be in English or in German. However, language of 

presentation should accord with that of the proposed title and abstract. If you plan to organize a 

symposium, please submit an abstract for the whole symposium alongside with the abstracts of all (4 

to 5) individual contributions to that.  

Online registration for participation will be possible away from midst of January 2020 using 

https://positivepsychologie2020.univie.ac.at/en/registration/. 

Further information on the conference and all its components and the venue you can find at the 

conference website https://positivepsychologie2020.univie.ac.at/en/home/. If you have further 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the following e-mail addresses: 

positivepsychologie2020@univie.ac.at or congress@univie.ac.at.  

Please feel free to forward this e-mail to other potentially interested persons or organizations. 

Thank you in advance for your interest in our conference and for your contributions. We appreciate 

them very much! 
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We are looking very much forward to welcoming you in Vienna next spring. 

We also would like to use this opportunity to send you our best Season wishes and good luck für 

2020! 

Warm greetings from Vienna, 

Anton-Rupert Laireiter and the steering committee of DGPPF together with the PP2020 team 

 

 


